
Port Washington Chamber of Commerce Honors Ozaukee Master Gardeners 
The Best Dirt, Spring 2017 
 
On January 26, 2017, the Port Washington Chamber of Commerce awarded the Ozaukee 
Master Gardeners the Beautification Award of the Year for their Triangle Garden project.   
 
Jean Schanen accepted the award on behalf of Ozaukee Master Gardeners.  Unfortunately her 
Triangle Garden co-chair Heidi Janous was not able to attend due to the conflict with our Annual 
meeting and potluck dinner being held the same evening.   
 
Master Gardeners were presented with a lovely wooden plaque as well as a commendation 
from Glenn Grothman, our U.S. Congressman and a framed certificate of thanks from the City of 
Port Washington.   
 
A brief history of how the Triangle Garden evolved and became a Master Gardener project was 
presented along with what our mission is as Master Gardeners including the various projects 
and educational opportunities that we provide to our local communities.   
 

 


